
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

SUPPLEMENTARY BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARING: 30 October 2006 

IMMIGRATION AND MULTICULTURAL AFFAIRS PORTFOLIO 

(17) Output 1.1 Migration and Temporary Entry  

Senator Ludwig (L&CA 23) asked: 

How many cases specifically about wages have been referred to the Department of 
Employment and Workplace Relations? 

Answer:  

Our records show that some 80 cases specifically about wages have been referred to the 
Department of Employment and Workplace Relations or Office Workplace Services during 
January – October 2006.  

 




